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I approve of the appropriation of funds from the General Fund for the Secretary of 

State to improve their services for the Corporation Division. What I oppose is ANY 

increase in fees or Taxes on the citizens of this state. The people of this state are 

suffering to make ends meet. Why should the bureaucrats in the legislature get to 

increase spending just because they think it is a cause they believe in? You need to 

learn to work within the budget and that's it. Just like people in the real world.NO 

INCREASED TAXES OR FEES! 

 

Sincerely, 

Steve Christensen 


